

Greater Victoria School District

491 Cecelia Road, Victoria, British Columbia V8T 4T4 Phone 250-920-3458 ~ Fax 250-920-3461

July 20, 2020

Re- George Jay Music Studio location

To Mayor and Council;

The Greater Victoria School District 61 is requiring a portable unit on the George Jay school site. The unit will be used as a music room for the George Jay school starting Sept 2020. The unit needs to be placed straddling lots 16 and 17. The unit cannot be placed on one of these lots due to the following reasons;

- Lot 17 has a retaining wall which with setbacks will push the unit into lot 16.
- Placing the unit solely on lot 16 is cost prohibitive and the unit would be placed partially onto the only school field.
- The best and only placement for the unit is located on lots 16 and 17.

For lots 16 and 17 please reference further information on the application for the proposed variance submitted by Michael Van Bakel of Iredale Architects.

I hope that you find the information above to your satisfaction. If you have any further questions or concerns please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Chuck Morris, CTech Director of Facilities School District No. 61